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Subject: RE: Police Federation of Australia - FWC link for the Rules of PFA [SEC=OFFICIAL]
Date: Wednesday, 10 July 2024 4:53:35 PM
Attachments: image001.gif
image002.gif
Hi

The information regarding the PFA SA election was advertised via AEC and the
Organisation. The members who did not receive the voting pack could have contacted AEC
to ask for issuance of another set of voting pack. The ballot period is now closed, and the
results have been declared.
Regards

|Senior Project Officer
Industrial Elections and Ballots | Service Design and Foundations Branch
Australian Electoral Commission

rrom: SN

Sent: Wednesday, July 10, 2024 2:38 PM

To: IEB Events <IEBevents@aec.gov.au>

Subject: Re: Police Federation of Australia - FWC link for the Rules of PFA [SEC=OFFICIAL]
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal Government. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is
safe.

Thankyou.

So is there anything that can be done for the nah members who didn’t receive voting papers
despite their address being correct with pasa?

Sent from my iPhone

On 10 Jul 2024, at 13:44, IEB Events <|EBevents@aec.gov.au> wrote:

Hi
The list was provided by PFA SA Branch from their record.

Regards
_lSenior Project Officer

Industrial Elections and Ballots | Service Design and Foundations Branch
Australian Electoral Commission
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rrom: SR

Sent: Wednesday, July 10, 2024 11:51 AM

To: IEB Events <|EBevents@aec.gov.au>

Subject: Re: Police Federation of Australia - FWC link for the Rules of PFA [SEC=OFFICIAL]
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal
Government. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the
sender and know the content is safe.

Good morning,

Thankyou for the quick reply.

| was wondering if you also know how AEC obtained the list of addresses to
send our voting papers to? Was it a list supplied by PASA or the address
members’ have registered with AEC? | am a PASA workplace delegate and
have numerous members who didn’t receive their voting papers.

Thankyou




Sent from my iPhone

On 5 Jul 2024, at 13:34, |IEB Events <|EBevents@aec.gov.au>
wrote:

Good afternoon,
Thank you for your email. The Organisation rule of the PFA is
available in the FWC website. Here is the link:

Find a reqistered organisation | Fair Work Commission (fwc.gov.au)

Regards
mﬁenior Project Officer

ndustrial Elections and Ballots | Service Design and Foundations
Branch

Australian Electoral Commission
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